

‘Dear STUDENT,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2019 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  

The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully, and we regret that we are unable to offer you admission for Fall 2019.  

Due to the robust pool of applicants for our 2019 MPA program, we were unable to accept as many applicants.  We don’t provide specific information about any particular applicant’s application, but we can share these common reasons for denying applicants this year:

· Insufficient demonstration that the Evergreen MPA program is the right graduate program for the applicant (typically demonstrated in the Statement of Purpose)
· Statement of Purpose and/or Public Policy essay problematic (poorly written, poorly argued, lackluster, did not follow directions)
· Taken as a whole, application materials were not of high enough quality in comparison with the high quality of the application pool

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are still interested in the MPA program, we invite you to apply again during our next open registration for the MPA Tacoma Cohort in the Fall 2021. Applicants who were denied in previous rounds have been admitted after reapplying. 

Complete instructions will be available via our MPA “Application & Requirements” page at this link:  http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/apply

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you great success in your future endeavors.


Sincerely,



Doreen Swetkis, PhD
Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty
The Evergreen State College
